




Shawn & Ronalie Campbell 
RR4 Ponoka AB T4J 1R4 

email: wagontr@platinum.ca 

ERCB
Suite 1000, 250 – 5 Street SW
Calgary AB T2P 0R4
By email: michael.bevan@ercb.ca
By Fax: 403-297-3366

January 28th, 2013 

Dear Mr. Bevan

Re: ERCB Investigation and 2013 Water Testing 
Campbell Water Well #78001 on SE 18-043-27W4M

On June 22, 2012 we received a letter from Stephen Maunder, Manager of Regulatory Outcomes, 
(letter attached) stating that someone from the ERCB would contact us in early 2013 to test our water 
well in accordance with the ongoing investigation. Since we have not been contacted by him, we would 
like to know if this is being planned. 

The presence of Alberta Environment members in 2012 made no difference in regards to  our 
protection or the public's safety, so we are asking that you please read  their 2008 instructions for 
proper well maintenance (attached) and advise if we are to ignore that, as suggested in the June 22nd 
correspondence. We are conscientious landowners who know that proper well maintenance is important 
both for our safety and to get a true test of the potential quality of the water. 

In reply to your accusations that we withheld information, we would like to draw to your attention that 
it was not us, but your testing company, that was required to gather this information and report it to the 
ERCB according to Alberta Environment's instructions in the Gas Sampling Requirements for Baseline 
Water Well Testing for Coal Bed Methane,written June 2006 (the level of testing which you insisted be 
used). Did you expect us to oversee their investigation?  We have always been upfront, honest and 
courteous with the many people who have come to test our water. We were hoping for the same. 

Sincerely,

Ronalie Campbell Shawn Campbell 

Cc: Breeann Barry, Alberta Environment and Water by email 
Cc: Stephen Maunder, ERCB   by email 
Cc: Karina Thomas, Alberta Health and Wellness by email 
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